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Changing Hearts in 
Healthcare

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT 
Seung Yeon "Sylvia" Son, SPT

Washington Universit y in St. Louis School of M edicine

D octor of Physical T herapy Program , Class of 2020                                                                     
Below is a brief testimony from Sylvia about the N ovember 2019 Global 

M issions Health Conference (GM HC).  Her take away to be a missionary 
now where she is to the people around her are a fitting "call" for us to hear in 

this challenging time of the COVID-19 outbreak. 

GMHC was an eye-opening experience. I have never been surrounded by so 
many people that have been a part of missions in the past, still a part of 

missions currently, and are planning to be a part of missions.  

God reminded me to be a missionary wherever God has placed me. Some of the 
speakers talked about the "call" where God spoke to them from mountain tops, 
revealing where He wants them to go. But God has never revealed his call to me 
in that obvious manner. What I do know is that God has always given me a heart 

for the indigent, and this conference was another confirmation that is the 
population that I am supposed to serve, no matter the location I am in. So I have 

been seeking out ways to serve those communities right now.

Thank you St. Louis CMDA members and council who allowed me to get a 
scholarship to attend this wonderful conference. 

GIVING
Because of you 

CMDA is blessed to 
have student leaders 
like Sylvia who are 
pouring into other 

students and being a 
bright light in dark 

places!

We are thankful to 
those of you who help 

financially! 

An easy way to give is 
through our website! 
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